MEMORANDUM

TO: 4th, 5th & 6th Grade Parents/Guardians
FROM: Dave Zaun, P.E. Teacher

DATE: November 9, 2021

RE: 26th Annual “Turkey Trot”

Riverton School’s 26th Annual Turkey Trot will be Monday, November 22nd at 11:00
AM The “Trot” is a running race for students in the fourth and fifth grades. Sixth
graders are invited this year due to the cancelled Trot in 2020.

The students will practice for this event in their P.E. classes. The length of the race is
approximately 1/4 mile. It will take place around the perimeter of the school. All streets
will be blocked off for the safety of the runners, with the permission of the Riverton
Police. The race will begin at the corner of 4th and Howard. Runners will go around the
entire school counterclockwise and end at the corner of 5th and Howard. The sixth grade
boys and girls will run first, followed by the fifth graders and then the fourth graders. All
students are encouraged to participate.

The Riverton P.T.O. will be graciously providing prizes for the top finishers in both the
girls’ and boys’ categories at each grade level. A small treat will be presented to all

finishers.

All parents, family members and friends are encouraged to cheer on our speedy
runners in a socially distanced manner.

The rain date will be Tuesday, November 23rd at 11:00 AM.
Thank you,

Dave Zaun
dzaun@riverton.k12.nj.us



